
From: Richard Holmes  
To: Norm Hahn  
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020, 12:17:25 PM CST 
Subject: Holmes 
 
Norm, 
 
Forgot this photo.  Also am sorry I got my Cheifs wrong.  The Chief that kept a log was Jarvis Wood not James 
Jacobs.  Both were good men to work with.  Chief Woods was a senior chief and is the one who went on to become the 
top Seabee in the Navy.  The other day I emailed him using the only email I have and have not heard back.   
 
Dick 
 
 
Tar spreader truck at Tra Bong Special Forces Camp in Sept 1970.  Airstrip has been prepared for the tar so we could put 
down the  
metal matting.  All these guys are MCB 62 A Company.  Grogan with hard hat own. 

 
 


